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FINANCE AND ADMINISTRATION COMMITTEE 

Report 

Mr CRANDON (Coomera—LNP) (6.28 pm), by leave: I lay upon the table of the House report 
No. 28 of the Finance and Administration Committee.  
Tabled paper: Finance and Administration Committee: Report No. 28—Inquiry into the operation of Queensland’s workers’ 
compensation scheme [2695].  

This report covers the results of the committee’s inquiry into the operation of Queensland’s 
workers compensation scheme which was referred to the committee by the parliament on 7 June 
2012.  

On behalf of the committee, I would like to thank those who took the time to provide 
submissions and meet with the committee and provide additional information during the course of this 
inquiry. I also wish to thank the departmental officers for their cooperation in providing information to 
the committee on a timely basis throughout the inquiry process. I commend the report to the House. 

   

Hansard, 23 May 2013 
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